
CPR and First Aid lost or stolen cards 

Going forward from this last safety class in January 
2016, we will not be issuing CPR / First Aid cards to 
the students.   

When students complete their respective class, they 
will get electronic versions of their card for their 
class. At the beginning and end of those classes, 
they are told to keep the electronic version they get 
from the Red Cross as a photo on their phone (or 
they can print it for themselves) as proof of their 
course participation.  

We will continue to track the date they took the class 
as well does the Red Cross. Their card has a bar 
code scan and individual code on the card. They can 
scan it and get their data right from the Red Cross. 


